## Can't Ilhis Guy Ever Keep His Word?



On June 11, 1995 at a New Hampshire town hall meeting, House Speaker Newt Gingrich shook President Clinton's hand and agreed to create a bipartisan blue-ribbon commission on campaign reform.

On November 13, 1997, Speaker Gingrich said, "We are committed to having a vote by sometime in March [1998]."

It is now **July 1998** and all Speaker Gingrich has done on campaign finance reform is **manipulate House rules to obstruct a real vote.** 

America deserves a clean vote on Shays-Meehan before the August recess.

Speaker Gingrich, stop sweeping campaign finance reform under the rug.